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Join us for the CSM 2015 Education Workshop!

Interested in improving microbiology education? Wondering how can we best spend our
efforts in teaching microbiology so students have the best learning experience? The
Canadian Society of Microbiologists has a long history supporting both undergraduate
and graduate students; we’re pleased to continue this tradition with a pre-conference
workshop (the morning of Monday, June 15th) dedicated to microbiology education at
our 2015 Annual CSM Meeting in Regina. (There is no extra cost.)

In the workshop, we’ll explore best practices in teaching and
learning, as well as challenges and issues unique to teaching
microbiology (in the classroom and the lab).

Are you interested in sharing your teaching methods or
facilitating a discussion on an issue in microbiology education?
Please consider submitting an abstract! (Check the CSM 2015
conference website later for more details regarding abstract
submission, guidelines and submission dates.)

Faculty members, sessional instructors, post-
docs, teaching staff, and graduate students
are all welcome, however registration for
the workshop is limited. Join us for the
discussion!
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Questions? Contact us!
Tanya Noel (tnoel@uwindsor.ca)
Josie Libertucci (liberti@mcmaster.ca)




